
From: Licensing (SCDC)
To: Natasha Wade-Guest
Subject: FW: Premises Licence at Childerly Orchard.
Date: 22 November 2023 17:11:09

-----Original Message-----
From: Neil Kocks 
Sent: 22 November 2023 14:57
To: Licensing (SCDC) <Licensing@scambs.gov.uk>
Subject: Premises Licence at Childerly Orchard.

Dear Sirs.
I note from the premises licence application that you have invited comments & those comments need to be
submitted on or before 22.11.23.

As a resident in Caldecote backing onto or near the Childerly Estate, we would wish to make an objection to the
Licence application on the basis of noise & anti social behaviour associated with alcohol consumption & late
activities.

If the location was further into the Estate, then the effect of any noise pollution  would be contained within the
curtilage of Childerly & not to the more densely condensed population in & around Caldecote & especially
Highfields.

I know that my concerns are echoed by residents in our location & hope that this potential noise & nuisance
contamination can be considered fully when looking at the application.

Many thanks.

Neil Kocks.
West Drive, Highfields, Caldecote. CB23 7NY.

Sent from my iPhone
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